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Information Letter no. 28-2011 

 
 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

We received an information from the FIE office that this year again a subvention 

towards participation of at least one fencer at the 2011 Catania Senior World 

Championships will be granted to those federation who intend to participate in 

Catania. The amount will be around 710 EUR per federation.  

 

The following federations will not get this amount, but will be invited by the FIE with 

one fencer, also for the training camp, prior to the championships: 

ARM, AZE, BLR, BUL, CRO, CYP, EST, GEO, IRL, ISL, LAT, LTU, MDA, MKD, 

SLO, SRB, SVK. 

 

Please inform us whether you will participate in Catania. The amount will be 

transferred by our treasurer to your bank account after you have participated. 

 

Best regards, 

Max W.F. Geuter 

General Secretary 
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